
Dear Resident of Barrow/Denham,

As you may be aware, Barrow-cum-Denham Parish Council has been preparing 
its draft Neighbourhood Plan for formal submission to West Suffolk District 
Council later this year. We are writing to you to give you advance notice of our 
consultation period which will commence on Tuesday 12 September 2023.  

Barrow-cum-Denham has a strong sense of its own local identity and 
community values, and through the production of a Neighbourhood Plan, seeks 
to set out a clear pathway into the future to strengthen and secure the long-term 
integrity of the Neighbourhood Plan Area. The Neighbourhood Plan Area covers 
the settlements of Barrow, Burthorpe and Denham, and the rural hinterland 
around these settlements.

Special Edition: 
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NEWSLINK
Keeping you in touch with 
Barrow-cum-Denham Parish Council

Have Your Say
Your views are important to us and we invite you to have your say on the draft 
Barrow-Cum-Denham Neighbourhood Plan. Please use this form to provide your 
feedback if you are not able to submit feedback on the website nor attend the 
community planning day on Saturday, 16 September, and are instead viewing 
hard copy materials. 

Q1: 	 Having read the draft and associated documents, do you agree with the 
vision set out for Barrow-cum-Denham in the draft Neighbourhood Plan?

Q1: 	 Having read the draft Barrow-cum-Denham Neighbourhood Plan and 
associated documents, do you have any comments, feedback or questions 
to raise with us?

Optional: If you would like your comments to be attributable to you, please leave 
your name below. 

Strongly DisagreeStrongly Agree UndecidedAgree Disagree

Comment Box 

Name:



How can I view the Neighbourhood Plan and have my say? 

Online: When the consultation launches on Tuesday 12 September, a website 
will go live, containing information on the draft plan and a digital feedback 
form. You can access this website by scanning the QR code on the next 
page, or typing in www.barrowsuffolkNP.co.uk. Please note that you will not 
be able to access the website until 12 September when this consultation 
launches, so keep this leaflet handy until then. 

In Person: We will also be hosting a community planning day on Saturday, 16 
September at the Village Hall from 11am to 4pm. All residents are invited to 
attend, and feedback forms will be provided.  

If you are not able to access the website nor attend the community planning 
day, draft plan documents will be available to be view at the Post Office at 
Matts Store. A hard copy can be requested for viewing by arrangement - 
please contact Cllr Ralph Rawlings (details across the page). You can then 
use the feedback area on the back of this leaflet to provide your comments, 
cut and drop off at the Post Office.

Turley Strategic Communications 
on behalf of Barrow-cum-Denham 
Parish Council

What is a Neighbourhood Plan? 

Neighbourhood planning was introduced in the Localism Act 
2011. It is an important and powerful tool that gives communities 
statutory powers to shape how their communities develop. 

In very simple terms, a neighbourhood plan is: 

- 	A document that sets out planning policies for the neighbourhood area - 
planning policies are used to decide whether to approve planning applications 

- 	Written by the local community, the people who know and love the area, 
rather than the local planning authority 
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NAME Phone No. EMAIL
Cllr John Pearson
CHAIRMAN

811259 john.pearson@barrowcumdenhampc.com

Cllr Trevor Bragg - trevor.bragg@barrowcumdenhampc.com
Cllr Richard Ford 811897 richard@northstarcreation.com
Cllr Ralph Rawlings 07790 805613 ralph.rawlings@barrowcumdenhampc.com
Cllr Peter Wesley 07540 394493 peter.wesleygfs@gmail.com
Cllr Jane Steer
VICE CHAIRMAN

07884 430160 jane.steer@barrowcumdenhampc.com

Cllr Tony France - tony.france@barrowcumdenhampc.com

Cllr David Cousins 811754 david.cousins@barrowcumdenhampc.com
Cllr David Holmes 810653 journeyman.denham@btinternet.com

Cllr Karen Soons 07864 601887 karen.soons@suffolk.gov.uk

Cllr Ian Houlder 810074 Ian.houlder@westsuffolk.gov.uk

Rev’d Lynda Sebbage 811280 revlyndasebbage@gmail.com

Rachel Chilton 
C/o Village Hall, The 
Street, Barrow, Bury St 
Edmunds, Suffolk

07795 343576 barrowcumdenhampc@gmail.com
Website:
www.barrowcumdenhampc.com

COUNCILLORS FOR BARROW

COUNCILLORS FOR DENHAM

COUNTY COUNCILLOR

DISTRICT COUNCILLOR

PRIEST IN CHARGE OF THE BARROW BENEFICE

PARISH CLERK


